
CITY HALL • 100 STATE STREET • BELOIT, WI 53511 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
BELOIT EQUAL OPPORTUNITIES COMMISSION  

Members of the Equal Opportunities Commission (EOC) were invited to attend the Free 
Family Safety Fair Event at Bryden Motors, 548 Broad Street, Beloit, WI from 10:00AM 
until 4:00PM on Saturday, April 7, 2018. A quorum of EOC Members may be present. No 
official business will take place. 

Approved: 
Teri Downing 
Director of Community and Housing Services 

Dated: April 5, 2018 


